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SANDY KEYS: 

MAST DECEMBER 

2017
December was a busy month filled to the 

brim with service projects new and old. 

From sorting food to donating clothing to 

supporting bake sales, our members 

delivered.  Here's to another great new year 

of service!
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THE THIRST PROJECT:

        This month, we saw plenty of fundraisers carried out in support of 

the Thirst Project.  We're off to a great start!  So far, members of our 

club have raised money individually as well as through candy cane and 

bake sales.  We would like to thank everyone who helped run and 

support these fundraisers.  Keep up the great work! 

        If you would like to help out with the Thirst Project efforts, 

meetings are held every Wednesday Lunch B in Mr. Cuttrell's room.  We'd 

love to see you there! 

"NO TIME IS BETTER SPENT THAN 

THAT SPENT IN THE SERVICE OF 

YOUR FELLOW MAN." 

-BRYANT MCGILL

HELP MAKE MAST'S GOAL A REALITY
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UPCOMING EVENTS:

RONALD MCDONALD HOUSE

FULFILL (MONMOUTH COUNTY FOOD BANK): ONGOING

CSH VISITS: ONGOING

        MAST Key Club is proud to announce one of our newest service 

projects: the Ronald McDonald House.  Key Club members will go this 

January to cook for families and children staying at the house.  Want 

more information?  Contact Paige Weinreich for details.

        Help out with the children's occupational therapy at Children's 

Specialized Hospital in Toms River...always a good time!  Check email for 

updates.  Ten students will be needed for every third Sunday of the 

month.  (Be sure to get your flu shot ahead of time!)

        Key Clubbers have been visiting the Monmouth County Food Bank, 

now called Fulfill, to help sort donated food.  Every session ensures that 

food is available to families in our county, furthering this year's goal of 

alleviating hunger in New Jersey.  Join us at our next visit!  Check your 

email for more information.  (and see December's volunteers, above and 

to the right!)
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       We are so grateful to everyone who helped support this month's 

many food and clothing drives.  Your generosity helped make someone's 

holiday season much happier and healthier, and the sales were a huge 

success.  Thank you! 

       Our sincerest thanks go to everyone who signed up to purchase gifts 

for those in need this December.  Project Noel allows our Club and 

students to spread the spirit of holiday cheer to families in our very own 

area, and we're so thankful to be able to help out.  Thank you also to 

everyone who helped wrap these gifts! 

       Key Clubbers had a fantastic time at this year's ugly sweater 

party...the competition was intense, the food was plentiful, and the party 

was a raging success.  After two successful parties two years in a row, we 

look forward to making this event a MAST tradition! 

       MAST had a good showing this year at Key Leader, held December 1- 

3.  As always, the event was both fun and educational, and we look 

forward to seeing our attendees demonstrate what they learned.  We're 

so proud of all of those who took advantage of this great opportunity! 

       This month featured two very successful bake sales to benefit two 

very worthy causes: the Thirst Project and Cycle for Survival.  Thank you 

so much to everyone who supported these causes! 

SERVICE RECAP:

HAVE AN IDEA FOR ANOTHER 

SERVICE PROJECT?  LET US 

KNOW AT THE NEXT MEETING!

FOOD AND CLOTHING DRIVES:

PROJECT NOEL:

UGLY SWEATER PARTY:

KEY LEADER:

BAKE SALES:
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THANKS FOR READING!

Lieutenant Governor of District 9: Maureen McLean 

President: Joey Schilke 

Vice President: Emily Fuller 

Secretary: Sophie Allen 

Treasurer: Paige Weinreich 

Webmaster: Joe Chiusano 

Editor: Carlee Dunn 

Advisors: Mrs. Trinidad 

                  Ms. Oppito  

                  Mr. Cuttrell

OFFICERS AND ADVISORS:

DCON

       Do you love service?  Do you love 

leadership?  Do you love competing for the 

coveted Spirit Stick?  Then DCON might be for 

you!  Key Club's annual convention is always a 

blast, as shown by last year's attendees, left. 

 Stay tuned for registration information for this 

event.


